
WHEN 

WHAT 

SCHEDULE UPDATE:  
ROAD CLOSURE 

OC Loop Trail Segment D Project  
Within the Cities of Brea, Placentia and Yorba Linda  

Full road closure to be in effect: 

Morning of Monday, July 7 through the 
Evening of Thursday, July 31, 2025  
Schedule is subject to change due to weather or other factors. 

About the OC Loop Bikeway 
The OC Loop vision is 66 miles of seamless connections and an opportunity for people to bike, walk and connect 
to many of OC’s most popular destinations. Several gaps were identified along the OC Loop—closing these gaps 
would effectively increase connectivity, expand transportation options and enhance regional opportunities.     
Details about the OC Loop are available at www.OCTA.net/OCLoop  

FULL CLOSURE OF BASTANCHURY ROAD                               
(both directions) WEST OF ROSE DRIVE 

 Temporary closure of this section of Bastanchury Road is 
needed to allow construction activities below and adjacent 
to the Bastanchury Road bridge for the OC Loop Trail project. 

 Temporary no parking along Bastanchury Road between the 
bridge and Mathewson Avenue (west of bridge). 

 Pedestrians, bicyclists and other roadway users will also need 
to use available alternate routes. 

 Construction of OC Loop Trail Segment D is nearing           
completion. The bikeway will span approximately one mile 
through portions of Brea, Placentia and Yorba Linda, and 
connect to the existing El Cajon Trail. 

Activities will include the use of large equipment to transform      
unused dirt area along a flood control channel into a safe, 
paved bikeway (the bikeway also includes a short portion along 
the south side of Imperial Highway). 

CONTACT  
INFORMATION 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

Teejay Areopagita 

714-245-4500 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

TEMPORARY FULL CLOSURE OF 
BASTANCHURY ROAD          

LOCATION 

WHERE 
Bastanchury Road bridge spanning between Placentia and 
Yorba Linda, between McCormack Lane and Rose Drive. 

Please see alternate routes below during this time. 

Your safety is our top priority! Please observe all project    
safety caution signs, barricades and personnel. Residents 
and     businesses near the project area may experience an         
increase in noise during working hours typically between       
7 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

July 7—31 

7/16/2025 


